
December 6th is National Mitten Tree Day!! 
Please join us in giving the gift of warmth beginning Dec.6th! 

A Warm and Blessed Christmas to all of our St. Matthew’s 
Families 

 from The Outreach Committee. 

We invite you to participate by sending a pair of 
NEW mittens or socks with your child to be hung on 
our tree beginning Dec.6 until the 13th. All
donations will be delivered to The Catholic Children's          
Aid Society in time for Christmas
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